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50 Years of Christleton Primary School 

Dear Parents / Carers  

This month marks the 50th anniversary of Christleton Primary School. To celebrate this milestone, 

we are planning a special day for all the children to be a part of. 

On Friday, 26th April, we will be having a special lunch to celebrate the occasion. Following this we 

will be having a whole school gathering attended by Mr Cummings and Mr Harker, the previous 

Headteachers. On return to their classes, the children will be having class parties to finish off the 

celebrations. Class teachers will be sending home further information about these parties later on 

in the day.  

At the same time, the school council will assist Mr Mitchell, Mr Harker and Mr Cummings to plant 

three trees on the school field and bury a time capsule, to which the children will have contributed 

items.  

We are looking forward to celebrating together as a school community and creating lasting 

memories on this special day. 

Thank you for your continued support and participation in making Christleton Primary School a 

wonderful place for our children to learn and grow. 

Warm regards, 

          


